
1

Townsend, Erle

From: sandy ward <ingalls64@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 6:46 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This goes against my constitutional rights. Freedom of choice. The EV is not sustainable. It 

actually is more toxic to the environment. Not to mention the child slavery that is used in 

countries where these lithium batteries (which are dangerous for the environment) are being 

developed. This is not about the environment that is obvious. This is about control. 

ABSOLUTELY NOT. 

Best, Sandra M 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


